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From: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
To: BOS-Supervisors
Cc: BOS Legislation, (BOS)
Subject: FW: Public Comment, File Number 201233: Shelter-In-Place Rehousing
Date: Tuesday, November 10, 2020 3:06:06 PM

From: Safiyyah Abdul-Khabir <safiyyah@mediacause.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 10, 2020 2:22 PM
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>
Subject: Public Comment, File Number 201233: Shelter-In-Place Rehousing
 

 

To the Board of Supervisors:

I support moving everyone from the shelter-in-place hotels into permanent housing so that
no one goes back to the streets. More than 2,500 individuals will need to be rehoused, and
SF Department of Homelessness and Supportive Housing must provide a specific plan for
how this will be accomplished, so we deliver on our promise to house these individuals.

Thanks,
Safiyyah

SAFIYYAH ABDUL-KHABIR
Senior Account Strategist
she / her / hers
LinkedIn  |  @mediacause  |  Our Work
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From: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
To: BOS-Supervisors
Cc: BOS Legislation, (BOS)
Subject: FW: Public Comment, File Number 201233: Shelter-In-Place Rehousing
Date: Tuesday, November 10, 2020 3:05:44 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Stefan Nandzik <stefan.nandzik@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 10, 2020 2:39 PM
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>
Subject: Public Comment, File Number 201233: Shelter-In-Place Rehousing

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

To the Board of Supervisors

I support moving everyone from the shelter-in-place hotels into permanent housing so that no one goes back to the
streets. More than 2,500 individuals will need to be rehoused, and SF Department of Homelessness and Supportive
Housing must provide a specific plan for how this will be accomplished, so we deliver on our promise to house
these individuals.

Best regards,
Stefan Nandzik
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